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Date: November, 2023
Regarding: YONEX Dutch Junior International 2024
Cc. Tournament Director

Dear Friends,

We have the pleasure to invite one or two of your umpires to the YONEX Dutch Junior
International Grand Prix 2024. It is one of the biggest youth badminton events around the
world.

The tournament which will be staged at DEGIRO-hal (Badmintonplein 1, 2023 BW) in
Haarlem, will start on Wednesday February 28" and end on Sunday, March 3 2024.
The briefing will take place Tuesday February 27™ at 19.30 hrs in the venue.

Provisional Schedule
Wednesday 09:00-22:00: MS R-128, WS R-128, XD R-128 and MD R-64
Thursday 09:00-22:00: MS R-64, WS R-64, WD R-64 and XD R-64

Friday 09:00-22:00: All events R-32
Saturday 09:00-22:00: All events R16 & QF
Sunday 09:30-13:00: All events Semi Finals
Sunday 13:00: All events finals

This is a preliminary schedule and is subject to changes based on numberof registrations.
The final edition of this schedule will be publishedon the official website of the
tournament on 10 February 2024.

All invitations are on the following terms:

1.  Any travel-allowances will be on account of the umpires' own national organisation.

2.  There will be transport from Amsterdam airport or from Haarlem railway station to
the hotel / venue.

3. Hotel NH Zandvoort, Burgemeester van Alphenstraat 63, 2041 KG Zandvoort will be
booked.
and paid by the organisation.

4, Umpires are expected to share rooms with their colleagues.

5.  The organisation will provide lunch and dinner in the venue.


http://circuit.badmintoneurope.com/tournamentcalendar_event.aspx?id=4608&calendarid=80

We would kindly ask you to send your nomination as soon as possible to
joke.renckens@hetnet.nl, but at the latest January 12,

Please mention:

Name

Gender

Mobile phone number

Email address

Umpires grade of your nominees
Dietary requirements.

As soon as possible after that date, we will confirm the nominations.

Return flights can be booked for Sunday 3™ from 20.00 hrs or if that is not possible, on Monday

4th,

Travel details should be sent no later than February 16%™.
Please do not book any travel arrangements until umpire nominations have been confirmed.

Detailed information about the tournament can be found on http://www.dutchjunior.nl/.

With kind regards,
BADMINTON NEDERLAND
Section Technical Officials,

Joke Renckens.
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